
CITY OF SUNNYVALE 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
 
 
 
DATE:  May 20, 2025 
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 
 
CC: Tim Kirby, City Manager 

Sarah Johnson-Rios, Assistant City Manager 
Rebecca Moon, City Attorney 
 

 
FROM: David Carnahan, City Clerk  
 
SUBJECT: Additional Sustainability Commission Appointment 
 
On May 6, 2025 Council received notice of Tonya Veitch’s resignation from the Sustainability 
Commission (RTC No. 25-0580). This resignation for a term ending June 30, 2028 was left out 
of this report in error. 
 
In addition to the two terms ending June 30, 2029, Council may appoint an applicant to the 
vacant term ending June 30, 2028 for a total of three appointments during its meeting on May 
20, 2025. 

25-0039 Added Attachment (posted 20250520)

https://sunnyvaleca.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=7361267&GUID=46B27251-8E05-4E84-9051-E8217DB840B0&Options=&Search=&FullText=1



